
From: Charanpreet Bath  
Sent: 2022/06/17 5:59 PM 
To: Dhillon, Gurpreet - Councillor <Gurpreet.Dhillon@brampton.ca>; Singh, Harkirat - Councillor 
<Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]High density town houses ruining our community 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello, 
 
I live in the neighborhood located at Mayfield and Gordon Randall drive. I have just been made 
aware of some high-density townhouses proposed in our community. I am very upset to hear this 
news. I am strongly against having such homes developed as these townhouses will change the 
character of our beautiful neighborhood. What can I do to voice my concerns and put a stop to 
this development from happening? 
 
Thank you, 
Charanpreet Bath 
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